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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff's Office Asking for Help in Locating Missing Man

On Saturday, February 13, 2016, the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office began a missing person investigation regarding the disappearance of Steven Earl Taylor.  He left his residence in the Cimmaron Hills area on foot at approximately 12:40 AM, this morning.

Mr. Taylor is a white male, 5'11" tall, weighing 170lbs.  He has blue eyes, brown hair with a full beard and mustache.  His wife believes he is wearing jeans, a blue and white flannel shirt, black jacket and slip on deck shoes.  Mr. Taylor takes several medications and does not have any of his medication with him.

A photo of Mr. Taylor is attached to this Media Release.  If anyone has seen him or may know of his whereabouts, please contact the Sheriff's Office Dispatch Center at 719-390-5555.
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